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Welcome to our first newsletter from your society. Our
Board of Directors is in place, a Constitution with By-Laws was
adopted, and we have 37 members.

Our monthly meetings are held on the following dates: 8/25
@ Chuck Hull’s House, 403 Farrell Road, Lockport, IL (838-4855)
(for a brunch meeting) and on 9/22, 10/27, 11/17, and 12/15/01 at the
Gladys Fox Museum located at Ninth and Washington Streets.
Meetings begin at 8:30 am. Please note: Members will be notified
if meeting dates are changed.

We have adopted the policy of inviting a guest to share his oi_
her experiences, family history, and/or items of local interest. Our
most recent guest, Dr. Jack Roberts, shared with us his 50 years of
practice in Lockport, and many nostalgic times in his life. In
addition, Dr. Roberts will celebrate his 100th birthday on October 10,
2001.

Members are§ always welcome to share memories, photos, or
stories during our “share and tell” portion of each meeting.

fsa
Below is a list of our current li:eariof Directors. You may want to
save it for your future use.

President:, Dr. Reno G. Caneva 838-4552
Vice President, Gordon McCluskey 838-7427

Secretary, Bonnie Packley 838-9388
Treasurer, Ramona Hilsabeck 838-1854
Librarian, Ruth Waldvogel 838-7136
Historian 1s Stewart 834-1753
Dﬁf&%}ﬁdéﬁy&ilony 834-0835
Director, Cliff Stewart 834-1753
Director, Jim Raue 838-2728
Director, Dick Cronholm 838-5196 ~

Member at Large, Char Giardina 838-4830



Down Memory Lane - Complied by Dick Cronholm



COMING EVENTS, TOURS, ETC.

Historical Lockport Tours

Civil War Days

Museums & Exhibits

Lincoln Enactment



